
 

 

 
 
 
1st July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Re: Change of Head of Year 7  
 
After a number of successful years as Head of Year across different year groups, Mrs Nkallo has 
stepped back from the Head of Year 7 position to focus on her other academy responsibilities. Mrs 
Collins, who was Deputy Head of Year, takes up the post of Acting Head of Year 7 for this term, and 
will continue to support your child as Acting Head of Year 8 from September 2022, with Mrs Nkallo 
supporting over this transition period. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Mark Roessler 
Principal 
 

 
 


